
 

What a practical week Class 4 have had this week!  

Earlier in the week, Year 5 and 6 worked hard on their Science unit ‘Mixtures 

and Reactions’. We had such fun testing which materials dissolve and which 

are insoluble, investigating if hot chocolate will dissolve quicker under certain 

conditions, investigating the difference between melting and dissolving jelly 

and setting up our ‘sewage plant’ in the classroom where we investigated   

various ways to separate ,materials!  

This week we also completed our DT sewing unit where we made waistcoats 

for teddy bears! The children particularly enjoyed showing their designs off to 

all of the younger Key Stage 1 children. See photographs of our finished 

waistcoats below.  

Yesterday, we visited Millichope Estate and took part in a Geography fieldwork 

exercise. You can read more about this on the main newsletter. Well done 

Class 4 for a fabulous week! 

 

 

  




